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Final Decision 

We have now received and considered responses to the change to the waste billing timetable, 
which include written responses and comments received through the Utilities Governance Group. 
 
HAL has come to a decision that the change to the Waste Billing timetable will take place in 
March 2013.  
 

 

Rationale for Decision 
 
HAL has considered the responses to the proposal. 
 

At present airport waste service charges are billed quarterly in arrears. There are other 
service charges that are billed quarterly in advance.  
 
Moving airport waste service charges to quarterly in advance will simplify and align the billing 
of these various charges. 
 
By making the change in March 2013 as opposed to during 2012, business partners will have 
more time to plan and budget for this proposed change.  
 
 

 

Next Steps 
 
In March 2013 the community will receive two waste bills; one for Jan, Feb and March 2013 
(one quarter in arrears) and simultaneously one for April, May, June 2013 (one quarter in 
advance).  
 
The next invoice in June 2013 would be for the period July, August, September 2013. 
 
 

2013 Billing Timetable  

March 2013 January, February, March 2013 (arrears) and April, May, June 
2013 (advance) 

June 2013 July, August, September 2013 

September 2013 October, November, December 2013 

December 2013 January, February, March 2014 

 
 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Sarah Daniells at halnrc@baa.com. 


